
CLUSTER DAY TOMORROW 

Reminder that the students will be travelling to Buangor to-

morrow for our Cluster day. Students will be participating in 

bush walks, orienteering, nature trails and hut building. 

Tomorrow is an OUT OF UNIFORM day so the children will 

need to wear appropriate clothing and footwear for outdoor 

bush activities. 
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Lunch orders menu 
Hot Food 
Pie                                $2.50 
Chicko Roll                  $2.00 
Dim Sim                       $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets 3     $1.50 
Party Pies                    $1.00 
 

Drinks 
LOL                               $2.00 
Fruit Box                     $1.50 
 

Sweets 
Milky Way                  $1.00 
 

Principal Anthony Cain 
03 53542537 
0407285695 
moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 

COMING EVENTS  - MAY 

10th Group Day Buangor 

13th AFL Clinic 

14th NAP Plan Gr 3-6 

14th School Council   
Meeting 

17th Dance Duty 

21st MARC Van 

21st Cross Country Gr 3-6 

27th School Sports 

DANCE DUTY 
Dance Duty is next Friday 17th May. 

Rostered families are MCKINNON 

and MARSHALL.  All families are 

asked to please provide 2 plates of 

cakes, biscuits or slices 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

The school photos will be taken 

later this month.  More details 

and an exact date will be availa-

ble soon. 

NAPLAN TEST—Next 

Wednesday 14th May for 

Grade 3 students 



 

 

AFL PLAYER CLINIC — MONDAY 

This year a Primary school football clinic will be con-

ducted by members of the Essendon Football Club in 

Ararat on  Monday 13th May. 

Up to 14 players will be coming to Ararat for the day as 

part of the AFL clinic program.  

We will be visiting the Art Gallery in the morning fol-

lowed by the football clinic at 1pm. 

Children can wear their favourite footy team colours if 

they wish to. 
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Yesterday the school children went for a 

walk to see the house that the Marshall 

family had moved across Moyston. 

The house was moved on the back of a 

truck which the children found fasci-

nating. 

MAGAZINES 

The school is after donations 

of any old magazines that 

you may have at home. 

 The children often use clip-

pings for art projects and 

other school work. 



           Newsletter 
 No 74  3rd May 2013. 

MARC MCBRIDE 

Marc McBride has illustrated 

over fifty book covers and 

countless magazines, as well as 

producing artwork for advertis-

ing campaigns. He is best 

known for his illustrations in the 

Deltora Quest series, written by 

Emily Rodda. 

Mark’s visit to the school yester-

day was sponsored by the Lions 

Club Literacy program.  

Mark air brushed a picture of a 

dragon in front of the children. 

He also airbrushed parts of the 

children’s drawings. Mark then 

showed the children how to 

draw a dragon. 



 

ENDURANCE HORSE RIDE 

Moyston is hosting the Endurance Horse Ride this weekend. The school has been 

asked to prepare the dinner for SATURDAY NIGHT. We are asking for volunteer 

helpers please.  

CHOP UP is tomorrow (Friday) morning 10am at the oval. We will also need assis-

tance on the night to help prepare food, sell tickets, wash dishes etc. If you can 

spare any time at all it would be most appreciated. Please see Jill, Deanne or 

Kelly if you are able to help. 
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COMMUNITY DINNER 

Thanks to all of the helpers for our community dinner last week.  

The night was a great success with the school raising over $800! 

We had a lot of volunteers helping to chop up and prepare food, serve, sell 

raffle tickets, clean up. The more people that help with these events, the 

less work it is for everyone and the smoother the nights run. The school 

and fundraising committee really appreciate everyone’s support. 

The school requires SLICES for the Endurance Horse Ride 

dinner on Saturday night.  

If you are able to make a slice, can you please bring it to 

the oval on Friday morning or Saturday evening. Or pass it 

onto Jill, Deanne or Kelly. Thanks! 



WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN 

April 8 saw the start of the Woolworths Earn & Learn sticker program 

which helps schools acquire valuable resources by cashing in the 

stickers. 

We have a collection box placed at the front of Ararat Safeway and 

also one in our front porch.  Please collect these on behalf of our 

school.  Last year we collected approximately 20,000 and we would 

like to do even better this year. 

COMPUTER CLASSES 

The Introduction to using computer classes has commenced and is 

going well.  There are two more classes left. There are still spots avail-

able if anyone wishes to attend the last two classes. The last two clas-

ses will be a revision of everything covered so far and also a look into  

Social media. Please see Anthony for further information.  

Our School received four new laptops for assisting with the program! 

We have also purchased a further five laptops from money raised at 

our Community dinners. 

 

Bikes wanted any age 

any condition. If suita-

ble we will purchase. 

 

2013 School Fees 

$120—First child 

$100— 2nd child 

$ 80 -  3rd child 

4th child free 

 

WOOLWORTHS EARN 

& LEARN 

We have a collection box 

placed at the front of Ar-

arat Safeway and also 

one in our front porch.  

Please collect these on 

behalf of our school.   

 

PILATES with Zaiga 

Thursdays at Moyston 

PS 

9am for 1 hour 

Bring a matt 

Cost is $5 

 

REMINDER 

SCHOOL COUNCIL meeting next 

Tuesday 14th May 

6pm 

SCHOOL SPORTS 
The school sports will be held at the Moyston Football Oval on 

MONDAY 27th May. 

Students have been practising hard for this day. 

Lunch orders will be available on the day with a list going home 

shortly. Visitors to the sports will be able to purchase food from 

the canteen 

We will need parent helpers on the day assist with the canteen 

and some of the events. 


